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April
Twenty-third 

1923.

Dr. F. J. Tees,
6 Bishop Street, 
Montreal.

Dear Dr. Teesi-
You probably have heard of the 

Athletic Governing Board and that the repre­
sentation of the Faculties of the University 

I have much pleasure in asking youTheis three.to serve as one of those representatives, 
other two members will, I hope, be Dr. A. 
Lamb and Professor J. C3 Simpson.

S.

I tinders ta nd the first meeting 
is to be hold at my office next Wednesday after­
noon at four o,clock.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
Sent also to 
Professor Simpson.
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